
Change to School Board Meeting Date 
 

 

The regular meeting of the Okeechobee County School Board for January will take place 
on Tuesday, January 18, 2022, at 6:00 p.m.  The regularly scheduled meeting for 
Tuesday, January 11, 2022 has been cancelled. 

 

The meeting will be held at the School Board Office, 700 S.W. Second Avenue, 
Okeechobee and is open to the public.  Face masks are recommended, but not required.  
For more information please call 863-462-5000 x 1026. 

 

 

 


